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Dear Mr. Sidwell:

itter dated June 3, 1974, to Mr. Perier of this office was

referred to me. I have reviewed the entire file concerning the
subject well and on June 6th, I inspected the well site in the

ompany of a ranch employee. The location appears to be in satis-
factory condition with one exception. The mariksr is loose with no
indication that it was ever cemenied into the surface casing. No
identification of the well or its location could be found on this
marker. Some six to eight months ago, 2 ranch hand discoverad the
marker lying on the ground with the surface casing open. To prevent
injury to an animal (horse or cow) by stenping into this open casing
ne simply inserted the marker pipe into the casing upside down. Tne
flange on the intended marker held it suspended a2t the top, of course.
Since then - because the top of the casing is actually lower than
ground vel soil had drlfuea ar oupd 1 T nort Sthb of marker
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replaced in the inverted position, but n
considerable amount of fluid is contained within the casing.
urface TUPOfL, but Water Quality Control Board
t not agree. '
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In studying the letters and veports which you have submitted, it is

not apparent who you might have engaged to erect the surface marker.
Permit me to suggest you review your records to determine if perhaps

i% was Halliburton, as indicated by Form C-103 dated 10~-21-73. It has
beer brought to our attention that you have not provided the New Mexico
Bureau of Mines with a set of sampWe cuttings from the subject well,
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vhich was a condition of approval of Form C-101 on May 5, 1953.
Furthermore, +the sample cuttings of the Pureiex well which were
loaned to you October 3, 1972, have not yet been returned to the
Bureau. Could you investigate and perhaps correct this situation?
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If you could furnish this office with evidence that the above
discussed deficiencies have been remedied, it would facilitate
our release of your bond.

Yours truly,
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CARL ULVOG
Senior Petroleum Geclegist
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